
TREATWolfram Adult Trial update 12th June 2020 

 

After a hopeful start to the year by opening the QE hospital in Birmingham as a 

recruitment site to the TREATWOLFRAM clinical trial, recruitment was then 

paused due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The QE hospital underwent rapid 

change to ensure the necessary preparations were made to manage this with 

redeployment of staff from their usual roles and closure of non-acute clinical 

hospital sites. This impacted the delivery of many services including research 

related activity. Preparations are now underway to restart this trial, with 

changes to be made at the hospital to ensure it can restart as safely as 

possible. Whilst the exact date when this trail will re-open is not yet known, it 

has been agreed that the reopening of TREATWOLFRAM will be prioritised. 
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